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*Please help us in congratulating the Confirmation Students that were Confirmed on Wednesday:  
They are Gauge Erickson, Gavin Galyen, Jace Monday, Sidney Stallbaum, Logan Wagner, Hanah 
Wehrle, Ben Wilke, Sabrina Wurdinger, and Morgan Voborny. May the gifts of the Holy Spirit guide 
them always. 
*Bright Horizons would like to thank everyone who made such generous donations of diapers 
and wipes to our Agency during our 2016 Diaper Drive! Because of your kindness, Bright Horizons 
as able to collect 4333 diapers and 6 packs of wipes for our victims and their families! Our staff truly 
appreciates all of the continued support, as this makes it possible for us to continue to serve victims 
of domestic violence and sexual assault. 
*Each member of the Confirmation class has adopted a Saint to carry with them. They have 
prepared reports on these Saints, and would like to share them with the Parish. They will be 
hanging in the back of church for the next few weeks for you to enjoy. 
*2nd Collection for Oct. 22nd/23rd- Will be for the World Mission Sunday. 
*Religious Ed. will be starting soon!  The first class will be on Wednesday, Oct. 19th. From 6:30-8:00 
pm.  Registration for all students will be held in the Parish Hall at 6:30 pm. Parents please stop by to 
register your child(ren) so we can plan for the new year. Thanks! The Knights of Columbus will be  
having their Burger, Chips, and soda available that night from approximately 5-6:30 pm.  
*RCIA (the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) - a preparation program for all those interested in 
joining the Catholic Church. Classes will begin in late October. If you know of someone who is 
interested in joining, please contact Fr. Jerry at 402-439-2147. 
*Youth Mass- We will have our first Youth Mass at 5:30 pm Saturday, Oct. 29th. The Mass will be 
planned by the High School youth. We are asking for volunteers to help with the choir, servers, 
ushers.  Any youth who want to help with this, please contact Alysan Wurdinger at (402)565-4392 
or Fr. Jerry at (402)439-2147. We do have youth that have been mandated to be Eucharistic 
Ministers and Lectors. 
 
 
 

*Life in the Spirit retreat at Tintern Retreat and Resource Center located by Oakdale, Ne. will be 
held Oct. 21-23, 2016. Begins Friday evening. Ages High School-99 years. $35 per person. During 
this retreat you will be exploring the gifts of the Holy Spirit, and creating a deeper relationship with 
Jesus Christ. For more info please refer to the flyer in the back of church.  

 

                

 

 

 

                   

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

                   Sat. Oct. 22nd - 5:30 pm                Sun. Oct. 23rd - 10:00 am 
Lector-        Mike Lance    Lynn Morfeld  
 EMHC-       Jean Lance     Deacon Al 
 
Servers-     J. & Z. Hartl    Dan Jensen 
 Gifts-        A. & S. Pohlman   B. & G. Podany 
 
Ushers-    S. Pohlman/D. Quinn   D. Cunningham/M. Race 
            
Organist-   Psotta    Campbell   
Cantor-      Kneifel     Hartl  
 SHC----------------------------------------------------------- Kim Spence 
Money Counter--------------------------------------------Dan/Pam Fuerhoff  

Mass Intentions -   Oct. 17th – 23rd, 2016 

                      Intention                                  From 

M. 7:25 am     NO MASS        

T.   7:25 am     NO MASS   

W. 7:30 pm     Dal Armbruster   Family    
Th. 7:25 am     Mike Wolken   Ralph & Shirley Wolken  

Fr.  7:25 am     NO MASS     

Sa. 5:30 pm     Emil Staroscik                Brett & Lisa Wilke 

Su.10:00am     Gordon & Luree Reese                   Shari Chase 

                                         

Please send bulletin 
announcements to 

stpeters@stanton.net 
by Wednesday 

morning 

Thank You! 

 

 
 

 

          

 
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church 

1504 Ivy Street 

Stanton, NE. 
  October 16th, 2016 

You can find St. Peter’s online at www.stpeterstanton.parishesonline.com 

Monthly Meetings 
KOC: First Monday at 7:30 pm 
Altar Soc: First Thur. at 1:30 
pm 
Rolls: First Sunday after 
Mass 
Pastoral Council: Second 
Sunday 9:00 am            

                                   

Financial – Oct. 9th  2016 
AdultEnvelopes……. 2,304.00 
Youth Offering………..   19.99 
Ad Envelopes………..    110.00                                

               TOTAL  $ 2,433.99        
                     

 

Pray in the Spirit at all 
times and on every occasion. 
Stay alert and be persistent 

in your prayers for all 
believers everywhere. 

Ephesians 6:18 
 

Question of the week: Where do we find the Chief truths of the Catholic Faith? We find 
the chief truths taught by Jesus Christ through the Catholic Church in the Apostles’ Creed. 
The Creed is a summary or statement of what one believes. The “Creed” comes from the 
Latin word “Credo” which means “I believe”; that is, I accept or hold true something on the 
word of another. “I believe,” with relation to the Apostles’ Creed, means that I firmly assent 
to everything contained in it. The Apostles’ Creed is so called because it has come down to 
us from Apostolic Times, and contains a summary of the principal truths taught by the 
Apostles. 

*****Special Event – Catholic Answers Conference****** 
This is a one day conference that talks about how to share the faith, 
and help others to encounter Jesus.  
When: Sat. October 29th, 2016/ 10:00 am- 4:30 pm. 
Where: DJ Sokol Arena/700 N. 18th Street, Omaha-On the Creighton 
Campus.  
Fee: $19 per person. More info hanging up at the entrance of Church. 
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